
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Various Halloween novelty products 

Dates sold: 01/10/2021 – 07/11/2022 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The products don’t comply with the 
mandatory standards for products containing button batteries. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death to 

young children if they gain access to the button batteries and swallow or 

insert them. 

 

Consumers may be unaware that the product contains a button battery. 

 

1. Consumers should stop using the affected products immediately and 
store out of the reach of children. 

2. Consumers should return their product to their place of purchase to 
receive a refund. 

 

For more information, consumers should contact GB Distributors Pty Ltd 

 admin@gbdist.com.au 

 

Purchased from: Getta Bargain 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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